
Friday 12th May 2023 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
 

Well done to our Year 6 pupils who have all worked extremely 

hard this week in their SATS tests.  All of the Griffin staff are 

very proud of them and the resilience and determination they 

have shown.  We know that each and every one of them have 

done their very best - well done!  Results will be available on 

Tuesday 11th July 2023 and we will share them with pupils and 

parents as soon as possible after that date. 

Thank you to those parents who have already completed    

registration for School Grid - the new school dinner ordering 

system.  We are aiming to go live with using this system from 

Monday 5th June 2023 so please ensure you are signed up by 

then.  If you need any help, please contact the school office on 

794122. 

Miss Pitts,   

Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

92.53% 

 

EYFS/KS1  

2KR 

94.09% 

 

KS2  

6AD 

100% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1/2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TW 

• White Door - 4TH 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

Reading Corner 

 

Have fun with the whole family with a reading treasure hunt: 

 

1) Gather everyone around and nominate someone to lead the treasure hunt. 

2) The leader calls out the first reading treasure, everyone runs off to find their 

treasure and returns to the group. 

3) Take turns to share what's been found. 

4) Move onto the next treasure and carry on. 

5) Have fun finding as many treasures as you can.  

 

Ideas for your treasure: comic, magazine, storybook, picture book, song, rhyme, 

greetings card, take away menu, food packaging, TV guide, newspaper, catalogue, 

advert, recipe, game, instructions, slogan, logo... and anything else you can read! 

Did you realise how much there is to read at home? 

Wear blue for mental health 

 

Mental Health Awareness Week 

takes place from the 15th to 21st 

May 2023. 

 

On Wednesday 17th May 2023 we 

would like to support this week by 

asking all pupils to wear blue. 

PE kit reminders 

Please see below a reminder of PE 

kit expectations for PE lessons and 

after-school clubs: 

• appropriate length shorts or 

tracksuit bottoms in black, 

grey or navy blue; 

• full-length (not cropped) t-

shirts with sleeves in white, 

black or navy.   

• Griffin hoodie or a navy, 

black or grey hoodie. 

Items of PE kit are available to buy 

from our pre-loved uniform        

cupboard for 50p an item. 

Thank you for your support with 

this. 

Census Day - Thursday 18th May 2023 

The next school census takes place on Thursday 18th May 2023.  The census is 

important as it influences the money we get into school and allows us to buy new  

resources for the pupils. 

To encourage as many pupils as possible to stay school dinners on census day, 

there will be a change to the planned lunch menu. 

The options will be: 

• Pizza; or Beef burger, Chicken burger or Veggie 

burger 

• Doughnuts or ice cream with wafers and sauce 

We will also be giving one pupil per class the chance to win a prize on Thursday if 

they stay for a school lunch.  There will be a golden star underneath one plate in 

each class and the winner will get a special prize. 


